
Summer Fair Thanks 

Thank you so much 

to everyone who 

visited the Summer 

Fair. The weather 

was a huge setback 

and meant that our 

organisers had to 

rearrange things at 

the very last minute.  

Thank you so much to everyone who 

has helped the PTA in some way this 

school year, your help is so greatly 

appreciated.  

At this time of year, we sadly lose 

volunteers whose children will move 

on to Year 7. A special thanks must 

go to Sue Emmerton (Mom of Amy) 

who has volunteered thousands of 

hours over the last 7 years. She will 

be a huge loss to the PTA and has 

been an invaluable member of the 

team. Thank you Sue!! 

We understand the last minute venue 

change meant the Fair was very busy, 

thank you for being patient and support-

ing the PTA. Please send any feedback 

to us via email.  

Special thanks to the parents/carers who 

volunteered their time to help set up, run 

a stall and clear up. To the school staff 

for their support in the run up and for 

volunteering their time during the event. 

To the Year 6 children who volunteered 

their time to run some of the games. To 

our fabulous local businesses who do-

nated some fantastic raffle prizes.  

Although the exact amount is not yet 

confirmed, we estimate that thanks to all 

the volunteers and attendees, we have 

raised just short of £3,000!  

Thanks and farewell 

PTA Next Year 

In September we will be in a position 

to announce total funds raised this 

year from the Fireworks Night, the 

Christmas Fair, the Summer Fair, the 

Iftar, the Elfridges shops, ice cream 

sales, pre-loved uniform shop and all 

the other fundraising activities.  

We shall be holding an annual AGM 

in September - details of which will 

be circulated nearer the time. We 

would love to see some new faces 

with any new ideas!  

Wishing all Boldmere staff, children & families a restful Summer.  
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